From:

To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

**Subject:** Scottish Power Renewables **Date:** 25 May 2021 09:41:35

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my deep concern about the Examination of SPR's offshore wind power Application has now been extended to the 6th July 2021. There is an extreme bias afforded to the SPR conglomerate and I would seek an answer as to why this has been done.

This proposal has very serious implications on the environment, communities and the local economy which I do not believe have been truly understood. Why is such an important decision being rushed through without any proper consultation?

Why is is that SPR has used compulsory purchase statutory powers to gag landowners, which cannot be legal in this day and age of transparency.

My real concern is that this proposal masks a far larger proposal to make this area of Suffolk a huge energy hub which will blight this area with construction work for more than a decade.

Your faithfully

Sarah Gammon